
William R. “Rob” Christensen II 
836 Avenida Taxco, Vista, CA 92084 (760) 521-5645 wrc2@alumni.ou.edu 

 
 

May 2, 2017 
 

The Vista City Council 
City of Vista 
200 Civic Center Drive 
Vista, CA 92084 
 
Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers, 
 
I participated in the community forum/public hearing related to the creation and implementation of city council 
districts on Saturday, April 29, 2017. I communicated my concerns regarding the draft maps and process along 
with submitting three proposals for consideration, and I want to use this medium to contribute and submit my last 
map proposal for consideration. 

This proposal achieves the following. The districts are compact and contiguous along with maintaining similar 
communities of interests within districts as much as practically possible.  Significant geographical features (e.g. 
major roadways like Highway 78 and East Vista Way) for the most part are used to divide districts. The 
populations in each district are relatively balanced (i.e. vary by 1% to 2% from the ideal population of a district) 
and the overall deviation is 3.39%. 

I appreciate the Vista City Council taking the time to consider this proposal along with the previously submitted 
proposals. If I can assist you further to accomplish the creation and implementation of city council districts, please 
feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. William R. “Rob” Christensen II 
 
Enclosure 
 
 



Proposal 6

Name: Dr. W. R. "Rob"
Christensen
Email: wrc2@alumni.ou.edu
Phone: 760-521-5645
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